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Lucia Mar Unified School District (LMUSD) Updated Financial Outlook 

 

The current snapshot of LMUSD’s finances according to the most recent financial report presented to the Board 
of Education on March 10, 2015 reveals a brighter forecast than the previous report from December 9, 2014. 

Both of the following images are screen captures from documents posted on the district’s website under 
Agendas and Packets  (First Interim Report 12/09/2014 and Second Interim Report 3/10/2015): 

 

  

 

Compared to the previous snapshot of LMUSD’s finances, the 3rd year out fund balance “For Future Board 
Action” (funds not yet committed) has increased from $356,130 to $4,649,220 infusing nearly $4.3 million 
into the multi-year projections.  

The primary reasons for the updated figures are that based on stakeholder feedback, the 2016-17 projections 
utilize the same data source as the 2014-15 and 2015-16 projections (California Department of Finance) and 
current economic indicators are being utilized for near-term revenue projections.  

The cost of a one percent raise for all employees is $684,644 according to the March 16, 2015 Stakeholder 
FACTS document distributed by the district. 

What opportunities do these revised projections afford the district? 

http://www.luciamarschools.org/agendas-and-packets/
http://www.luciamarschools.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/Stakeholder-Facts-3-16-15.pdf
http://www.luciamarschools.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/03/Stakeholder-Facts-3-16-15.pdf

